

From the Private Secretary

3 July 2015

Dear Mr Kaczmarek

I am pleased to enclose a message from the Prime Minister to Team UK for the WorldSkills 2015 competition in São Paulo.

Please extend my best wishes and good luck to everyone involved.

Yours sincerely

DAN YORK-SMITH

Mr Mark Kaczmarek





THE PRIME MINISTER

I know that the UK Team is now preparing for the WorldSkills 2015 competition in São Paulo and I would like to take this opportunity to wish all those involved with the team every success this year.

Expectations are high and you all deserve congratulations on making it this far. You have been judged against exacting standards and have won the right to be considered the best in your chosen skills from a highly competitive field of talented young people.

Team UK are demonstrating how the best of our apprentices and vocational learners can compete at the highest international level. The skills you are competing in are vital for the long-term success of our economy. It is also important to remember that you are role models for the next generation of apprentices and vocational learners. They will be inspired by what you go on to achieve in Brazil.

I wish you all the very best for the competition. I hope you will enjoy the experience and I look forward to seeing how much you can achieve on behalf of our country.

Deil Can